
Ban applied by both Indian & Pakistan Government on commercial shipping - 15th Update 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

  

We would like to inform you that, as per recent media reports, protests have been reported in the 

Moro area. Protesters are currently staging demonstrations along the national highway that connects 

northern Pakistan to the port city of Karachi, including Port Qasim and Karachi Port. 

  

Some of our suppliers have reported minor delays in transportation as a result. At this time, the 

overall impact on our operations remains minimal. However, our teams are closely monitoring the 

situation and will keep you updated should there be any significant developments. 

  

We appreciate your understanding and continued support. 

  

  

Regards 

Zahid Javed 

Manager - Operations 
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